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Events

Health and Welfare Issues in 2022

On August 2, 2022, Groom principal Christine Keller will be 
serving as a panelist during the “Health and Welfare Issues in 
2022” session of the Practising Law Institute’s “ERISA 2022: The 
Evolving World” program in New York City. The in-person 
program will also be accessible via webcast.

The session will cover updates on plan asset rules for health and welfare plans, the 
final 408(b)(2) disclosure rules, the rise of HSAs, and implications of the Supreme 
Court’s recent landmark decision, Dobbs V. Jackson Women’s Health Organization.

For more details or to register, click here.
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